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RENAME THE LEADERSHIP INTERNSHIP PROGRAM
TO THE DR. SUSANNE CHRISTOPHER LEADERSHIP
INTERNSHIP PROGRAM

Lorna O'Guinn, Assistant, Board of Directors
Dr. Preston Pulliams, District President

Doctor Susanne Christopher has worked tirelessly and
served the College well as an advocate for Staff
Development. She introduced and shepherded dynamic
staff development opportunities for College staff and
faculty. In recognition for her work in creating and
fostering the Leadership Internship Institute it will be
renamed to The Doctor Susanne Christopher Leadership
Internship Institute.

That in recognition for her service to the College the
Board of Directors rename the Leadership Internship
Program the Dr. Susanne Christopher Leadership
Internship Program.



